
Noise Parade... 
Pairings for the Homecoming 

noise parade, which were decided 
at a social chairmen's meeting 
yesterday afternoon, appear on 

page seven of today’s Emerald. 
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ASUO Council Adopts 
Freshman Election Rules 
October 30 Election Set 

Rules and procedure for freshman class elections, to be held 
during fall term for the first time since the war, were approved 
by the ASUO Executive Council in its meeting late Monday 
evening. 

Elections will be conducted Oct. 30 under the preferential bal- 
lot system stated in the ASUO constitution, with the expecta- 
tion that it will be a no-party affair since only freshman women 

Student Court 
>Petitions Asked 
By Exec Council 

Petitions for three new mem- 

bers of the ASUO student court 
are being called for by the Execu- 

tive Council, with deadline set at 
5 p. m. Monday. 

Petitioners will be interviewed 

by the Council at 8 p. m. Mon- 

day in the Student Union board 
room. 

One sophomore, one junior, and 

one senior will be named to the 
court. The sophomore and junior 
will serve for four terms and the 
senior for three, thus insuring the 

carryover of two members through 
next fall term. 

Duties of the court include 

meeting to judge the cases of stu- 
dent parking violators each week 
and administering the rules and 

procedure of the court, such as 

supervising vehicle registration. 
Copies of court rules were dis- 
tributed to students when they 
registered their cars. 

IFC Elects New 
Officer; Rush 
Plan Discussed 

Bill Carey, president of Phi 

Kappa Psi, was elected vice-pre- 
teident of Inter-Fraternity Council 
at a dinner meeting of that group 
held Tuesday night; 

A new publicity chairmanship 
was set up by action of the coun- 

cil to promote better feelings to- 
ward all fraternities and to count- 
eract recent anti-fraternity pub- 
licity. It was decided that peti- 
tions for this position would be 

accepted by the IFC from men in 

any of the fraternities before the 
next IFC meeting. 

Plans to make men’s rush week 
easier and more effective were 

discussed with Joe Richards and 
Ted Goodwin, IFC graduate advi- 

sor, proposing that rushee infor- 
mation cards be inserted in the 

regular registration procedure. 

Graduate Exam 

Slips Due Soon 
All graduate students who in- 

tend to take the graduate record 

exam are to fill out applications 

^jjat the counseling center by Fri- 

day, according to J. S. Carlson, 
center director. 

are pledges and hence Associat- 
ed Greek Students-United Stu- 
dents Association lines would be 
difficult to draw. 

Petitions will be called for Oct. 
23, with the deadline set Oct. 25. 
A procedure will be set up to de- 
termine what decile a petitioner 
must have and how many names 

must appear on his nominating 
petition. The name of every peti- 
tioner meeting these qualifica- 
tions will appear on the ballot. 

Assembly Billed 

An assembly will be held Oct. 
29 to introduce candidates and 
afford an opportunity for cam- 

paign speeches. 
Under the preferential system, 

all names of eligible petitioners 
will be placed on one ballot. Vot- 
ers may mark their choices 1, 2, 
3, and so on as long as they have 
choices. 

When the votes are counted 
the petitioner with the highest 
number of votes will become pre- 
sident, the second vice-president, 
the third secretary, and the fourth 
treasurer, with one exception stip- 
ulated by the Council. 

System Arranged 
If, through this open-to-all 

system, the top four candidates 
should all be male, the fourth can- 

didate will be eliminated and the 
highest woman candidate, will be- 
come secretary. If the top four 
candidates are all female, the 
fourth shall be eliminated and the 

highest man be named treasurer. 
In previous years, the two major 

campus political parties have gen- 
erally endorsed one man and one 

woman each, thus insuring elec- 
tion to some position to all four 
candidates and guaranteeing re- 

presentation for both sexes. Ex- 

ceptions to this principle, such 
as three women and one man can- 

didates, have also been made, as 

in the case of this year’s sopho- 
more class elections. 

Yearbook 
Mix Tonight 
At Erb Union 

Annual open house will be held 
for old and prospective workers 
by the 1951 Oregana from 7:30 to 
9:30 p. m. Wednesday in the Ore- 
gana offices, third floor of the 
Student Union. 

New workers will get their first 
opportunity of the year to meet 
with the staff, sign up for jobs, 
and mix informally. Entertain- 
ment will be presented and re- 

freshments served. 

Workers will fill out cards stat- 
ing their preferences for work. 
Positions are open for typists, 
copyreaders, copywriters, layout 
workers, artists, secretaries, index 
workers, house business represent- 
atives, and advertising salesmen. 
Experience is not necessary. 

Applications will be sorted by 
staff members and workers con- 

tacted when they have been as- 

signed to jobs. 

Petitions Due 
For Committees 

Petitions have been called for 
Homecoming- bonfire and promo- 
tion committees. 

llod Bell, chairman of the bon- 
fire committee, emphasized that 

any University man is eligible 
for membership on the commit- 
tee. Members will handle ma- 

terials for the fire and organize 
guards. 

Petitions for the bonfire com- 

mittee must be turned in to Bod 

Bell, Alpha Tau Omega, or Pat 
Dignan, Sigma Alpha Epsilon, 
by 5 p. m. Thursday. 

Petitions for the promotion 
committee are due at 5 p. m. 

Wednesday. They may be turn- 
ed in to Kay Kuckenberg, Delta 
Gamma. 

Reds Say No Dice! 
TOKYO, Oct. 11 (A*)—Korean 

Communists have answered Gen- 
eral MaeArthur’s final surrend- 

er warning, saying they will 

fight to the death rather than 
give up. 

Director Sets Policy 
On Draft Deferment 

“How do I get a draft defer- 
ment?” 

This question has been bother- 

ing hundreds of men students at 

the University. In order to clar- 

ify the situation for them, Col. 
Francis Mason, director of the 
Oregon state selective service 
system, has set a policy for all 

students to follow in securing 
draft deferments. 

First, the student need not do 

anything about securing defer- 
ment until he receives his induc- 
tion notice. When the notice does 
come, he should write a letter to 
his local board, requesting post- 

ponmont of induction until the 
end of the academic year in June. 
Then, he should contact Clifford 
Constance, registrar, who will 
send another letter to the local 
board certifying that the student 
is enrolled full-time—carrying at 
least 12 hours of class work—at 
the University. 

It was emphasized by Col. Ma- 
son that the student should not 
apply for deferment until he re- 

ceives his induction notice, in ord- 
er to avoid any confusion. 

For further information, draft- 
eligible students are urged to con- 

tact F.av Hawk, director of men’s 
affairs, in Emerald Hall. 

Beaver Ticket 
Sale Ends at 5 

Students will have their last 
chance today to sign up for the 

drawing of tickets to the Oregon- 
Oregon State game Nov. 25 in 
Portland. 

..The sign up booth in the main 
lobby of the Student Union will 
be open from 10 a. m. to 8 p. in. 

Athletic cards must be presented. 
Iiwama, sophomore women’s ser- 

vice honorary, is in charge. 
Names of those eligible to buy 

tickets will be drawn tonight, 
lasts of them will be posted in the 
Library, Co-op, and Student Union 
Friday or Saturday. 

Tickets may be purchased un- 

til 5 p. m. next Wednesday at the 
Athletic Ticket Office, after which 
time alternates can buy those 
that are uncalled for. Ticket price 
is $2.50. 

Dance Trio Set 

By UO Theater 
For Saturday 

First performance of a profes- 
sional group under the sponsor- 
ship of the University Theater will 
be at S p. m. Saturday, when the 

International Dance Trio per- 
forms in the theater. 

This presentation is in keep- 
ing with the theater policy of 

bringing special outside-campus 
productions to students whenever 

possible. The productions will be 
offered to season-ticket holders 
at reduced rates. 

One dollar is the admission 
price for the dance program, if 
a person is a season ticket hold- 
er. For other persons the admis- 
sion price it $1.25. All seats are 

reserved, and reservations may 
be made at the theater box of- 
fice starting Wednesday. 

The International Dance Trio 
gets its name from the interna- 
tional background of the three 
dances. Argentine Elena Imaz 
specializes in Spanish dances, 
Canadian Iona McKenzi favors 
classical ballet, and Kansan Wayne 
Lamb dances in the modern style. 
The piano accompanist for the 
group is Michel Bourgeot, a 

Frenchman brought to America 
by Miss Imaz to accompany her 
group. 

Bourgeot replaces Oscar Kos- 
ches, Polish pianist, who was with 
the dance trio until recently. 

Discussion Set 
By Women 

Mrs. Golda Wickham, Director 
of Women’s Affairs, will speak 
to the joint committee of the 
Women's Inter-Dormitory Govern- 
ing Board and Panhellcnic next 

Monday. 
The group met Tuesday night at 

Carson Hall, discussing problems 
arising from decisions made last 
week on pledging and dormitory 
rules. Mrs. Wickham will speak 
on those problems facing the 
group. 

Dormitory representatives will 
meet with sorority pledge trainers 
Friday to discuss standard proce- 
dures regarding freshmen. 

Whisker 
Planners 
Set Motif 

“Nine O'clock Shadow” has been 
chosen as th<j theme for this year’s 
Sophomore Whiskerino. The name 

was decided upon by the commit- 
tee at large in a meeting held 
Monday afternoon in the Student 
Union. 

Decorations for the dance will 
be in keeping with the theme. The, 
committee assigned to this work, 
headed by Co-Chairmen Gretchen 
Grefe and Marlee Smith, met last 
night to discuss preparations for 
decorating the Student Union 
ballroom. 

The Whiskerino will be the first 
decorated campus dance to be held 
in the new SU ballroom. 

Betty, Joe Contest Explained 
At the same time, Bill DeLand, 

co-chairman of the Betty Coed- 
Joe College contest, said that first 
eliminations of candidates will be 
held in the Dad's Lounge of the 
SU tonight at 7:30. 

The candidates will be inter- 
viewed by a board of judges who 
will rate the contestants on pei- 
sonality, which will count 50 per- 
cent, appearance, which will count 
35 percent and campus interest, 
which will count 15 percent. 

Twelve sophomore men and 
twelve sophomore women will be, 
chosen tonight as semi-finalists 
for the contest. Final eliminations 
will be hold Friday afternoon in 
the dining room of the SU. At that 
time six men and six women will 
be chosen as finalists. Voting for 
Joe College and Betty Coed will 
take place at the Whiskerino, Oct. 
21. 

Brizes to Be Donated 
Prizes for the two winners will 

be cashmere sweaters donated by 
Fennell’s clothing store and two 
personal cups which will come 

from the University Jewelers. In 
addition, rotating cups will be 
presented. 

The names of candidates from 
the living organizations must be 
turned in by noon today to Jackie 
Wilkes at the Sigma Kappa house 
or to Bill DeLand at the Phi 
Kappa Psi house. 

Slogan Winner 
To Get Free 
Dance Ticket 

The right combination of three 
or four words will win some stu- 
dent a free admission to the Home- 
coming Dance, Nov. 4, as the win- 
ner of the annual slogan contest 
which begins today. 

Suggestions for the Homecom- 
ing slogan may be placed in boxea 
located in the Co-op and Student 
Union. Deadline for entries will 
be 5 p. m. Friday. Slogans, to 
be considered, must have the name 

and address of the author. 
The only requirement for a slo- 

gan is that it be adaptable for 
house signs, posters, floats, and 
the dance. 

Slogans of the past have includ- 
ed, "Return, Recall, Recapture,” 
“Blitz the Beavers,” “The New 
Look at Oregon,” and last year’s 
“Oregon—Then, Now, and Tomor- 
row.” 

Oregana Picture 
Schedule Given 

Oregana picture schedule: 
Wednesday: Hunter Hall,1 

Lambda Chi Alpha 
Thursday: Carson II, Delta 

Zeta 


